WEBB WHEEL PRODUCTS, INC.

2310 Industrial Drive, S.W.
Cullman, Alabama 35055
(205) 739-6660

FAX: (205) 739-6246

January 7, 1994

SERVICE BULLETIN (No. 32)

Subject: 64118 Brake Drum

The purpose of this bulletin is to advise that our 64118 Brake Drum is being
replaced by our 64119 Brake Drum. The 64118 Brake Drum will become
obsolete with inventory.

The 64118 and 64119 are identical with the exception shown in the drawings
below.

Please adjust your records accordingly. A New Product Bulletin will follow
on the 64119.
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